

Speaker of Shura Council Receives Message from Pakistani Counterpart, Meets Ambassadors of Turkmenistan, Kazakhstan

Published on May 28, 2024

Document Date: Fri, Jul 11 2025 11:21:22 am

Category: ,English,Qatar - ,Snippets

Show on website: Click Here

Doha, May 28 (QNA) – HE Speaker of the Shura Council Hassan bin Abdullah Al Ghanim received a written message from HE Speaker of the National Assembly of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan Sardar Ayaz Sadiq, pertaining to parliamentary relations between the two countries and an invitation for His Excellency to visit Pakistan.

The message was handed over by HE Ambassador of Pakistan to the State of Qatar Dr. Muhemmed Aejaz during a meeting with HE the Speaker of the Shura Council today.

HE Speaker of the Shura Council Hassan bin Abdullah Al Ghanim also met separately with HE

Ambassador of the Republic of Turkmenistan to the State of Qatar Myratgeldi Seyitmammedov

and HE Ambassador of the Republic of Kazakhstan to the State of Qatar Arman Issagaliyev.

During the two meetings, they discussed the parliamentary cooperation relations between Qatar,

 $Turk menistan \, and \, Kazakhstan, \, and \, ways \, to \, strengthen \, and \, develop \, them.$